
 

 View this email in your browser  

   

 

 

  

 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 

  

Dear David  

• We have identified the leaking convection bank tubes in Boiler 1 and are 

completing repairs. 

• Crews are also carrying out precautionary measures on other tubes in the 

immediate area. 

• We have utilised the unplanned stop to compete additional maintenance 

work in the factory. 

• We currently expect to resume crushing around midnight tonight. 

• Our logistics team will be in touch about tomorrow's loading. 

Best regards  

   

PAUL TURNBULL 

Burdekin Regional Operations Manager  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

https://mailchi.mp/c054e7a26c8a/inkerman-stop-xh0efufuw6-1781043?e=d4a23ae60a

